
 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours: Monday through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm.  
Saturday 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  
Please call to make an appointment. 

Most of the activities listed below have 
been put on hold or have been adapted 

to observe COVID-19 regulations. Please 
contact the parish office if the contact 

information below does not provide you 
with the communication you need. 

Thank you for your patience.  

Welcome New Parishioners 
New parishioners are asked to register 
in the parish office where you can also 

learn how you can share your time, 
talent and treasure in the parish. 

Baptism 
Contact the parish office a minimum of 
three months before the desired date of 

Baptism. 

First Reconciliation,  
First Eucharist, Confirmation 
& Christian Initiation-RCIA 

 Adults wishing to become Catholic, 
please contact the parish office and ask 

to speak to the Pastor. 

Marriage 
Contact the parish office at least one 
year in advance of the desired date. 
 weddings@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Anointing of the Sick 
For home visits, call the parish office. 

From the hospital, ask for a priest  
directly at the nursing station. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Postponed until further notice. 

Visiting Ministry 
To arrange for a visit and/or to receive 
Holy Communion to someone at home, 

contact the parish office. 

Volunteer Screening 
screening.stjc@gmail.com  

Catholic Women’s League 
President—Madeleine Burke 

cwl@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Knights of Columbus 
Grand Knight—Vince Scarfone 

facebook.com/kofc6643  
knights@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

St. Vincent de Paul 
To volunteer, make a donation or if you 

require assistance call 905-898-4264. 
Blog: sjcses.blogspot.com 

Community Bread 
For information, to volunteer or  

to donate, contact  
communitybread@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Catholic  Schools 
Canadian Martyrs 905-895-8530 
Notre Dame   905-895-5001 
St. John Chrysostom 905-895-7411 
St. Nicholas   905-895-3777 
St. Paul    905-895-4122 
Sacred Heart H.S. 905-895-3340 
Chaplain: Erica Gismondi  

Trustee: Theresa McNicol 905-898-2210 

Roman Catholic Church - Established 1841 

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 
Phone: 905-898-4137  |  Fax: 905-898-0277 

Email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca   

Website: https//stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org  | twitter: @parishsjc 

Weekend Masses 
live streamed only 
Saturday Vigil 

5:00 pm  
Sunday 

9:00 am & 
12:00 pm (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
live streamed only 

Tuesday 7:00 pm 
Wednesday 12 noon 
Thursday 9:00 am 
Friday  9:00 am 

Communion Services 
live streamed only 

Monday  & Saturday 
9:00 am 

Exposition  

Friday 
(after Mass) 

Pastoral & Office Staff 
Pastor 

Fr. Landorff Garcí a 
fr.landorff@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Rafał Bartosinski 
fr.rafal@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacons 
Gary Johnson  

deacon.gary@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Don McMillan 
deacon.don@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Office 
Louisa Steele, Office Admin 

Joan Turco, Secretary 
Mirella Lupo, Receptionist  

Brenda O’Donnell, Receptionist 

Joseph Follows, Receptionist   
parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Accounting 
Maria De Ruyte, Accountant 
accountant@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Theresa McNicol, Acct  Asst. 

Property 
Dan Christante - Manager 

property@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Leo Lopez, Custodian 

Cemetery 
Don Smart ⧗ Christine Allen 
cemetery@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Fax: 905-884-0477 

 



 

Third Sunday in Lent 

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, March 6   
5:00 pm Mass 
 Pro-populo 

Sunday, March 7 
9:00 am Mass 
 Pro-populo 
12:00 pm (Spanish) 
†  Alicia de Reyes  
†   Alicia Sierra de Herna ndez  

Tuesday, March 9 
7:00 pm Mass 
†  Marcel Strobbe  
 Justin Panganiban Halifax 

Wednesday, March 10 
12:00 pm Mass 
† Anne Marie Klinoski 
 Justin Panganiban Halifax 

Thursday, March 11 
9:00 am Mass 
† Maria Mandjke 
 Justin Panganiban Halifax 

Friday, March 12 
9:00 am Mass 
†   Bunny Ivanhoe 
 Justin Panganiban Halifax 

    SANCTUARY LAMP 
    March 8-13 

The Vigil Lamp burns   

For the Repose of the Soul 
of  Bernard Kuiack 

The abuses which kindled the prophetic indignation of Jesus 

were the conversion of God’s Temple into a “noisy 

marketplace” by the animal merchants and into a “hideout of 

thieves” by the moneychangers with their grossly unjust 

business practices – sacrilege in God’s Holy Place. Jesus' 

reaction to this commercialized faith was fierce.  Since no 

weapons were allowed inside the Temple, Jesus had to 

construct his own weapon, a whip of cords to drive out the 

merchants and moneychangers from the Court of the Gentiles.  

WE ASK FOR YOUR PRAYERS  
For the Sick:   

Marie Dumas  and  
Justin Panganiban Halifax 

For the Deceased: 
Harold Way 

Bernard Kuiack 
Jack Follows 

Anne Marie Klinoski  
Marcel Strobbe 
Theresa Peets  
Maria Mandjke 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
The Archdiocese has 
again planned a day of 
confessions over a two 
week period in March. 
This is to allow for more opportu-
nities for Confessions while avoid-
ing large crowds in our parish 
during this time of pandemic. St. 
Johns Lenten Day of Confession 
will be on  March 17 and March 
24-2pm to 6pm and 7pm to 9pm 
on both days. Registration is man-
datory. Call the parish office or 
register online.  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Join us via Live Stream or 
in person for the Stations 
of the Cross every Friday 

during Lent at 7pm up to and in-
cluding Friday, March 26. Regis-
tration is mandatory.  

LENT 
IMPORTANT TO KNOW: 

Lent is the yearly celebration by 
the Church of its conversion as a 
whole in Jesus Christ. During 
Lent, the liturgy prepares cate-
chumens (unbaptized adults) to 
celebrate the Paschal Mystery by 
the various stages of Christian 
Initiation. It also prepares us for 
Easter as we recall our baptism 
and do penance in preparation 
for the greatest Feast of the year. 
Lent has two major purposes: It 
recalls or prepares for Baptism, 

and emphasizes a spirit of pen-
ance. Through forty days of clos-
er attention to God’s Word and of 
more fervent prayer, believers 
are prepared to celebrate the 
Paschal Mystery. Lenten instruc-
tions stress these baptismal and 
penitential themes. 
During Lent, it is important to re-
member the social consequence 
of sin as well as the fact that the 
heart of the virtue of penance is 
hatred of sin as an offence 
against God. 
The Church encourages peniten-
tial practices that are external 
and social, as we pray and do 
penance for sinners. Some of 
those practices are: Prayer, Fast-
ing and Abstinence. 
Fasting and Abstinence are val-
uable practices to help us in our 
conversion, which leads us to 
charity towards our neighbour. 
All Christians are bound to prac-
tice abstinence and fasting. Ash 
Wednesday and Good Friday 
are days of fasting and abstinence. 
All Fridays of the year are days of 
abstinence. Fasting means that 
we have one simple meal during 
the day. Abstinence means that 
we do not eat meat on that day. 
Abstinence is for those who are 
14 years of age or older and fast-
ing is for those from 18 to 59 
years of age.  



 

March 7, 2021 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Fellow Knights, the coun-
cil membership dues for 
2021 are due. Please send 

the $45 payment by mail to: 
Knights of Columbus Council 
6643 432 Ontario Street, New-
market Ontario, L3Y 2K4. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER  
2021-VANUATU  

This years’ service, tra-
ditionally held on the 
first Friday of March, is 
available virtually now, 
anytime until March 
15. To view the video which in-
cludes prayers, hymns, readings, 
and  background about the is-
lands of Vanuatu NE of Australia, 
you can join women 
across Canada by going 
to:  wicc.org  and click on the 
"One Hour Service Vid-
eo" button.  All are welcome! 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 
FOR KIDS 

Tune in to Salt + Light 
Television on Friday 
mornings during Lent for 
a kid friendly approach 
to the Sunday Mass read-

ings and homily. Whether you 
are worshipping from home due 
to the pandemic or just looking 
for a way to boost your family’s 
faith life, you won’t want to miss 
this new series!  

Friday’s-9:30am 
Saturday’s- 4pm  

Sunday’s 7am and 2:30pm 
On demand: www.slmedia.org/yeslord 

LIVE YOUR BEST LIFE IN LOVE 
This Virtual experience is 
a skill building enrichment 
program where together 

husbands and wives learn to be 
the best couple they can be.  Ses-
sion in Spanish- March 19 at 
7pm to March 21 at 2pm. Con-
tact Gerard & Marge 905-792-
1925 or visit: www.wwme.org 

DEEPEN YOU FAITH 
SHORT COURSES 

Introducing: a nine-
course, scaled-down 
version of the curricu-
lum offered at the Au-
gustine Institute Graduate School 
of Theology. It focuses on three 
main areas of study: Scripture, 
doctrine, and the Christian life. 
Become a student of theology at 
your own pace, engage with our 
thoughtfully designed curricu-
lum, and increase the depth of 
your Catholic faith, all for only 
$23/month. For information: 

 https://bit.ly/38b2aGR 

THE HOLY SPIRIT AND THE  
ABANDONMENT OF THE SAINTS 

Explore the secret of how 
the saints encounter God 
by surrendering to His ac-
tion in each present mo-

ment. Presented by Rev. Charles 
Anang. March 13-9:30am-1pm. 
Contact St. Augustine’s Seminary 
at 416-261-7207 or register at: 
http://bit.ly/RegisterLentenRetreat 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
A Catholic faith-based 
program consisting of a 
five-week grief support 
workshop. Online via ZOOM ses-
sions every Tuesday up to and 
including March 30, from 7pm 
to 8:30pm. There is no cost to 
attend, but online registration is 
required.    
http://bit.ly/BS-RegisterMar2021  

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
We invite parishioners to 
register online or call the 
parish office to register for 
the mass you would like to 
attend. The weekend mass 
schedule is listed on the 
cover page of the bulletin. 
Worship Safe Guidelines 
will be observed.  

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE 
Listed on the bulletin cover page 
Registration is not re-
quired, however, we ask 
that you keep a log at 
home of the weekday 
masses you are currently 
attending.   

PRIVATE PRAYER 
Fridays 1 pm to 7 pm. 
Call, email the parish of-
fice  or register online 
through Eventbrite on 
our parish website.  

Register for Mass 

VOCATIONS  
The call of the disci-
ples is so familiar to 
us that we tend to 
miss the wonder of 

the disciples’ response, 
which was immediate and 
complete; they leave every-
thing and follow Jesus. Can 
we do less if we feel that 
God is calling us to the 
priesthood, religious life or 
deaconate? If you are will-
ing, and think God is calling 
you to a Church vocation,  
call: Fr. Matt McCarthy: 

416-968-0997  
vocations@archtoronto.org  

http://wicc.org/
http://www.wwme.org
http://bit.ly/BS-RegisterMar2021


 

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
Offertory envelopes for 2021 are 
available at the entrance of the 
church or call the Parish Office to 
arrange to pick up a box. Due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, we will 
not be assigning the numbered 
boxes as in previous years but en-
courage you to pick up a regular 
box of envelops for your own use. 
Please consider donating by Pre-
Authorized Giving or Credit Card.  
Call the Accounting office at ext. 
206 for more information on 
these methods of making your 
donation. PAG and Credit Card 
donors are encouraged to pick up 
a regular box of envelopes to use 
for special collections.  A few 
things to remember  

Use only 2021 envelopes for 
your donations. 

• Do not use your old envelopes 
from previous years, please 
destroy them as those num-
bers will be used by someone 
else. 

• Fill in your name and address 
on each envelope for the first 
month when you start using 
your 2021 box of envelopes. 

• The number on your box of 
envelopes is designated for 
your use only. 

• Please do not give your enve-
lopes to anyone else outside of 
your household. 

  COVID-19  PANDEMIC UPDATE 
Monday, February 22, 

2021, York Region  re-

turned to the Covid-19 

Response Framework and 

is now in the Red (Control) 

Zone. A reminder that Red Zone 

restrictions for places of worship 

are as follows: 30% capacity 

(observing social distancing) for 
liturgical and sacramental cele-

brations (Mass, Weddings, Funer-

als, Reconciliation). Parish Offices 

with limited operating hours (1-2 

days/week maximum), only es-

sential visitors by appointment 

only. Office staff will continue to 

work from home where possible. 

While we apologize for the confu-

sion, we want to ensure we can 

maximize capacity at mass wher-

ever possible. For now, our week-

end and weekday mass schedule 

will remain as is and we ask eve-

ryone to adhere to the rules and 

guidelines that are outlined 

weekly in our bulletins and on 

our parish website. Please review 

the Worship Safe Guidelines. 

STEWARDSHIP 
JESUS CLEANSES THE TEMPLE 

CONFESSION IS A  
PLACE OF VICTORY 

In today’s first 
reading we hear 
about how Mo-
ses received the 
Ten Commandments 
from God on Mount Sinai. 
As we are in this peniten-
tial season of Lent let us 
take some time to reflect 
on how well we are living 
up to these command-
ments through an exami-
nation of conscience. Let 
us then avail ourselves to 
the sacrament of Confes-
sion so that the Lord can 
victoriously heal us of 
our sins, helping us grow 
in holiness. 

OUR OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Collection  received on 

 February 27-28 
Weekly Offertory 

  

$ 10,768. 
 

MAINTENANCE  FUND  
COLLECTION 

$ 948. 

Thank you 

SHARELIFE 2021 CAMPAIGN 
The pandemic has significantly impacted the needs of those suffering within our communi-
ty, creating an increased demand for the work of our agencies. It is the greatest need we 
have ever witnessed, and we are being called to rise to the challenge to support them. We 

thank you in advance for all that you currently do and all that you will do to promote the work of 
ShareLife-funded agencies this year. Due to the pandemic the collection dates for the 2021 cam-
paign have shifted to the weekends of April 17-18, June 19-20 and October 2-3. We recognize 
that any parish with ShareLife envelopes in their parish envelope boxes will have different dates 
on them; if parishioners contribute funds on the previously scheduled collection dates, that is ap-
preciated, and we thank them for their support. Yours in Christ, Arthur Peters-Executive Director. 



 

Thank you for your support during this time of 

pandemic.  

WORSHIP SAFE GUIDELINES 
The Eventbrite link to register is on the parish 
website. Click on:  “Register for Mass” and com-
plete the registration.  
 Each person in your household, who will be at-
tending needs to be registered individually.  

 Registration does not apply to the weekend 
Spanish Mass. 

 Capacity remains at 30%   

 Registration is required for the celebrations of 
Solemnity and Feast Days. 

 If you do not have access to the internet, please 
call the office, before 5 pm on Thursdays and 
we will register for you.  

 There is absolutely no singing other than by 
the cantor. Singing potentially spreads airborne 
contagion a distance of 10 feet. Please do not 
sing. 

 Everyone must continue to wear a face mask 
when inside the church. Masks must be in place 
when receiving the host and not removed till 6 
feet away from the priest or deacon.   

 The host must be consumed before you return 
to your seat.  

 Do not carry the host to your pew or outside 
of the church. 

 Volunteers are not required to register as they 
will not be occupying the pews.  

 We ask parishioners to self-assess before com-
ing to all masses. Simply copy and paste the link 
below, into your browser, for complete self-
assessment information.  
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/ 

 For your safety, washrooms are closed till fur-
ther notice.  

 arrive 30 minutes or more before mass begins 
so our volunteers have time to welcome, screen 
and direct you to your seat.  

 doors will be locked when mass starts and you 
will have to register for another mass if you ar-
rive late. 

 Anyone with mobility issues will be moved to 
the front of the line and seated in designated 
pews.  

 Seating is not optional and will be assigned. Pa-

rishioners are asked to remain in the seat as-
signed to them  to respect the safety of others. 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO VOLUNTEER? 
As we return to 30% capacity, we need more 
screening and seating volunteers for the 
weekday masses. Please contact the parish 
office to volunteer, especially if you regularly 
attend any weekday masses, (must be 18+).   

 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
The Parish Office is now open, by appoint-
ment only on Monday’s, Wednesday’s and 
Friday’s from 9am to 5pm.  

 

From Fasting to Feasting 

Fast from judging others;  
feast on Christ in them. 

Fast from wanting more;  
feast on being thankful. 

Fast from anger;  
feast on patience. 

Fast from worry; feast on trust. 
Fast from complaining;  

feast on enjoyment. 
Fast from negatives;  
feast on positives. 

Fast from stress; feast on prayer. 
Fast from anger;  

feast on forgiveness. 
Fast from self-concern;  

feast on compassion for others. 
Fast from fear; feast on truth. 
Fast from discouragement;  

feast on hope. 

Fast from gossip; feast on silence. 
Fast from fighting;  

feast on peace. 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/


 

Feast Of Saint Joseph 

The season of Lent is interrupted by the Solemnity of Joseph, Husband of Mary. With exception of Our 
Lady, there is no greater saint in Heaven than St Joseph. This feast originated in the15th century and 
was extended to the whole Church in 1621. In 1847 Blessed Pius IX named St Joseph Patron of the Uni-
versal Church. 

Novena to St. Joseph – Starting March 10th  

O GLORIOUS St. Joseph,  

faithful follower of Jesus Christ,  

to you do we raise our hearts and hands,  

to implore your powerful intercession  

in obtaining from the benign Heart of Jesus  

all the helps and graces necessary  

for our spiritual and temporal welfare,  

particularly the grace of a happy death,  

and the special favour we now implore  

(Mention your petition. Then say the following seven times  
in honor of the seven sorrows and joys of St. Joseph) 

O GLORIOUS St. Joseph,  

through the love that you bore to Jesus Christ,  

and for the glory of His Holy Name,  

deign to hear our prayers  

and obtain for us our petitions.  

O Jesus, Mary and Joseph,  

come to our assistance. Amen (7 times) 

Act of Consecration to St Joseph – Recited on March 19th 

O Blessed St. Joseph! I consecrate myself to thy honor,  

and give myself to thee, that thou Mayest always be my father,  

my protector, and my guide in the way of salvation.  

Obtain for me a great purity of heart and a fervent love of the interior life. 

After thy example may I do all my actions for the greater glory of God,  

in union with the divine Heart of Jesus  and the Immaculate of Mary!  

And do thou, O Blessed Joseph, pray for me,  

that I may experience the peace and joy of a holy death. Amen  

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, I give you my heart and my soul;  

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, assist me in my last agony;  

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, May I breath forth my soul in peace with you. 

St. Joseph, model and Patron  of those who love the Sacred Heart of 

Jesus, pray for us. 



 

 

  February 24, 2021  
 

  My dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
 
Lent is a penitential season in which, each year, we prepare ourselves for the celebration of 

Easter by following the call of Jesus to engage in prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. This past 

year of pandemic has itself been a kind of penitential season, forcing us to consider our hu-

man fragility, and the stark fact of sickness and death. Many people have experienced great 

privation, which has come uninvited, and not as a penitential choice. And yet, just as the voluntary pen-

ances of Lent can lead us to a deeper appreciation of our human frailty – the fact that we are dust and to 

dust we shall return - and of our need for God, so too we pray that these involuntary privations may be ex-

perienced in a way that will lead not to fruitless anger, but to a deeper self awareness, and to compassion 

for our neighbours who are suffering. Especially in a time of crisis, our sacramental life is essential. Here is 

an update on the operation of churches in the Archdiocese of Toronto. As of this writing, the following re-

strictions remain in effect for places of worship in the archdiocese:  

 Durham Region, Simcoe County, Orangeville and York Region churches – these areas have 

returned to the “Red” (Control) designation, as determined by the Province of Ontario. This permits 

churches in these regions to operate sacramental celebrations at 30% capacity.  

Toronto and Peel Region churches – the province, in consultation with local medical officers of 

health, has extended the stay-at-home order in these regions until at least March 8, 2021, restricting plac-

es of worship to no more than 10 people (including the celebrant) in the church at any given time.  

I am heartened that public Masses have returned to more than 35% of our parishes. Where this is not yet 

possible, I have asked all parishes to remain open each day for a period of private prayer. Permission has 

also been granted to parishes in these regions to continue to offer Holy Communion services on the week-

end. Please check with your local parish regarding their current schedule.  

I am grateful for the many sacrifices that you have made over the past 11 months. Throughout the pan-

demic, out of love for neighbour, in an effort to minimize the transmission of Covid-19, we have followed 

the health authorities’ direction on significant restrictions, limiting the ability of the faithful to gather. 

This has resulted in great spiritual sacrifice and pain for all of us, and especially for those who are isolated 

and vulnerable.  

Despite temporary restrictions, we need to worship together, and to return to our full sacramental life as 

soon as is possible. We continue to urge that places of worship be treated equitably by the province; for 

example, it is only fair that there be a consistent approach to restrictions as they relate to retail businesses 

and to places of worship. Recently, a coalition of faith leaders has written to Premier Ford, highlighting 

the essential nature of in–person communal worship and spiritual support. If the government does not 

address these issues sufficiently, we will be asking for your assistance in contacting our elected officials to 

amplify our voices.  

Once again, thank you for the sacrifices you have made. We pray for those who have died and for those 

who are sick, as we pray that this pandemic may soon come to an end. May God continue to bless you.  

Sincerely in Christ,  

 

Thomas Cardinal Collins  
 

 

Archbishop of Toronto 



 

 


